
November 20, 2019 

VIA E-PORTAL 

Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 11/20/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 11030-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer's E-Mail Address : bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20190083-GU: Petition for Rate Increase by Sebring Gas System, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

On behalf of Sebring Gas System, Inc., I respectfully request that the attached email be 

included in the docket file for the above-referenced case. 

Thank you for your assistance with this filing. As always, please do not hesitate 

to contact me if you have any questions whatsoever. 

MEK 

ATTACHMENTS 

cc:// Office of Public Counsel (Kelly/Fall-Fry) 

PSC Staff Counsel (Dziechciarz) 

Sincerely, 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakley & ~t rut, P.A. 
215 South Monroe Si'.'t., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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Keating, Beth 

From: 
Sent: 

Rachael Dziechciarz < RDziechc@psc.state.fl.us> 
Tuesday, November 19, 2019 2:49 PM 

To: Keating, Beth 
Cc: 
Subje ct: 

Margo DuVal; 'Fall -Fry.Mireille' 
RE: Docket No. 20190083 

Hi Beth, 

We had a meeting this afternoon with GCL staff and supervisors (including l<eith and Mary Anne) to consider Sebring's 
requested implementation date, and unfortunately we are unable to grant the request. 

Please let me know if you have any follow-up questions. 

Thanks, 

Rachael 

from: Keating, Beth [mailto:BKeating@gunster.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 4:25 PM 
To: Rachael Dziechciarz; 'A. Mireille Fall-Fry' 
Subject: {BULK} RE: Docket No. 20190083 
Importance: Low 

Apologies, Mireille. I meant to add you to the note below. 

From: Keating, Beth 
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 4:24 PM 
To: 'Rachael Dziechciarz' 
Subject: Docket No. 20190083 

Rachael, 

Sebring agrees to Staff's request for an extension of the waiver previously provided by the Company to allow Staff to 
now take its recommendation on Sebring's rate request to the January 7 Agenda conference. I should note that this 
further delay will resu lt in Sebring's inability to recoup approximate ly $25,170 of its incremental annual revenue 

requirement for 2020, which is its projected test year, and perhaps more, given that the Company typically sees its 

highest system usage during January. 
As such, the Company asks that consideration be given to allowing the Company to implement the rate increase for 
billings on meter readings taken 20 days following the Commission's vote (January 27), rather than 30 days. 

Regards, 
Beth 
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Beth Keating I Shareholder 
Governmenta l Affairs 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

P 850-521-1706 C 850-591-9228 
Email: bkeating@gunster.com 
gunster.com 
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